
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Appointments: 

01865 514253 

 

 Autumn/Winter 
 

November  2 0 2 3 

“The average person in the UK spends hundreds of pounds each 

year on dental care. 

In recent years, there has been a greater desire for a smile that 

not only feels healthy but looks good as well. This has led more 
people to consider treatments that improve the appearance of 

their smile. 

But are the correct choices being made? 

There is a growing concern about the number of quick and cheap 

dental solutions on the market. These are often found online and 

lead to people performing their own dental work at home. 

This can be highly dangerous and could put your health at risk. 

That's why the Oral Health 

Foundation have launched Safe 

Smiles - a charity campaign by 

the that gives you unbiased, 

trusted and expert advice about 

dental treatments.” 

www.dentalhealth.org/safesmiles 

 

 

 

Some great advice from the Oral Health Foundation: 

How to keep your smile safe! 

http://www.dentalhealth.org/safesmiles


 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception & Staff News 

Cheques no longer accepted …  

but you can now pay by AMEX®! 

 

Please note, we have changed our policy on cheques and are no longer          

accepting these as a form of payment.   

You can however still pay by card or online by bank transfer **Please  note our 

new bank details on our documentation**.  Our HSBC account will be closing 

on 27 November.  We also ask that cash payments are kept to a minimum and 

exact payment is required as no cash is kept on site.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

We’d like to take this opportunity to welcome Sharon, our new Practice Manager.  

Sharon has many years of experience working in the Dental industry and brings 

with her a wealth of knowledge on running a successful practice and we are sure 

she will be an asset to both patients and staff alike. 

Welcome aboard Sharon!

Sharon                                           
Practice Manager 



 

Staff Pumpkin Carving Competition!! 

 

 

Staff here at Lars Christensen Orthodontics really entered into the ‘spirit’ of          

Halloween this year.  If you were visiting the Practice over half term, you may 

have spotted our marvellous carved pumpkins on display in the Waiting Room.   

Staff were split into two Teams, led by Catherine and Jenny and visitors to the 

Practice were invited to take part and cast their votes. 

I think you’ll agree that both teams have created  wonderful and imaginative 

pumpkins.         

We can now  reveal the winners! 

Well done Catherine’s 

Team: 

Sharon, Anna B,  

Di & Evisi  

 

 

Thank you to those that    

voted and to all staff for  

taking part... 

 

Winners!! 



 

 

12 December Closed from 12.00 pm* 

 

18 December to 22 December OPEN - 9.00 am to 5.30 pm 

 

25, 26, 27 December - CLOSED  

 

28, 29 December OPEN - 9.00 am to 5.30 pm 

 

1 January - CLOSED 

 

2 January - Open 9.00 am to 5.30 pm 

 

 

*Staff will be enjoying their Xmas Lunch on 12 December, 

so please note that there will be no Orthodontic or  

Hygienist clinics running that afternoon and the practice 

will be closed.  PLEASE NOTE: Reception will not be 

manned that afternoon.  Any retainers will need to be   

collected the following day.  Thank you! 
 

 

 

 

Should you have an orthodontic emergency out of hours, please 

call and leave  a message on our answerphone which will be picked 

up  daily. 
            

Christmas & New Year 
Opening Hours 

Tel: 01865 514253 



                             Proud to Support the Macmillan  - ‘Follow the Stars’ - Carol Service 

                                8 December 2023  -  Christchurch Cathedral, Oxford  


